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October 19, 2021 

Attention: Medical and Return to Work Planning 
(MARP) Providers 

Subject: Contract Update 
WorkSafeBC will direct award the Medical and Return to Work Planning (MARP) assessment 
service agreement to all incumbent service providers interested in continuing to provide MARP 
services for WorkSafeBC.  

The new MARP service agreement will include all the approved facilities and approved personnel 
from the current agreement.  

Any new proposed facility or personnel must be reviewed and approved by WorkSafeBC.  

A disability management update information session will be held on December 1, 2021 from  
4:00-6:00 p.m. PST. This will be a virtual session. It is mandatory for all MARP physicians to 
attend this session prior to commencing services under the new contract. Please contact Health 
Care Programs by November 15, 2021 if the MARP physician is unable to attend this session. 

Contact us 

For Payment Status, Inquiries, and Issues:  

Check out our online View Payment Invoice Status service. 
If you are a My Provider Services user, log in for a more robust online Invoice Status and History 
service. 
 
WorkSafeBC Payment Services  
604.276.3085 extension 2  
1.888.422.2228 (toll free)  

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Programs and the program providers. 
If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an 
email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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